
Ridgefield Pension Commission 

Notice of Cancellation of Two Regular Meetings and 
Scheduling a Special Meeting 

The Ridgefield Pension Commission’s regularly scheduled meetings for 
August 24, 2020 at 7:00 pm and September 21st at 7:00 pm are 
cancelled. In place of the September meeting we are scheduling a 
virtual, special meeting for September 21st at 5:00pm. Details for how 
to join the September meeting will be included in the agenda for that 
meeting.   

 


